
 

 

        
 

 
 

 

OPEN REPRESENTATIVE RUGBY 2024 
 
 
Open Representative Rugby teams will be announced on the AAGPS website 
on the evening of Saturday 22 June by approximately 8 p.m. 
 
Players selected in Opens AAGPS Rugby teams are to gather at The Scots 
College at 9 a.m. on Sunday 23 June. 
 
Entry will be via the Cranbrook Rd gates only. 
 
Players will be required until approximately 1 p.m. 
 
Shadow players will not be named but may be called in after medicals have 
been completed. 
 
Training is at Newington College on Monday 24 June at 3.30 p.m. followed by 
the AAGPS Rugby Dinner also at Newington College. This should be finished 
by 8 p.m. 
 
Training will also be held on Tuesday 25 June 3.30 p.m. at: 
 

• 1st / 2nd XVs - Shore Sports Grounds, Northbridge 

• Blue/White XVs - Doyle Ground 4, The Kings School 
 
Fixtures will occur on Thursday 27 June all day at Warringah Rugby Park and 
the afternoon of Friday 28 June at Knox Grammar School. 
 
NSW Schools teams will be announced on the evening of Friday 28 June and 
are to gather the morning of Saturday 29 June at Waratahs HQ. 
 
The Australian Schools Rugby Championships are being held on the Sunshine 
Coast from Tuesday July 2 to Saturday July 6. 
 
 
Mr P. Barlow 
AAGPS Rugby Convener 
18 June 2024 

 
 


